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 Dignity    Our values focus this half term 

 
I hope everyone had a great summer. It was so 

lovely to see all the children and their families 

back at school this week. Everyone looked so 

smart and eager to learn. We have had a good 

week, spending time thinking about being 

ourselves and about our personal aims and goals 

as well as building relationships with friends, 

new classmates and new teachers.  We have also 

started thinking about our School values as well 

as British values and what these look like in 

everyday life.  

I would like to say a special welcome to our new 

Reception children and their families. It is great 

to see new additions to our St Clement’s family.   

D u r i n g  t h e  w e e k  c o m m e n c i n g 

18th September,  we are holding our meet the 

teacher evening, where you can meet and chat 

with your child’s teacher and find 

out about the expectations of their 

new year group. A letter will be 

sent home next week with more 

information.  

Miss Shryane - Head Teacher 

Download our 
Online  

Lunch System 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Have you signed up and registered  
to our new lunch ordering system? 

You will need to sign up and register, even if  
your child receives Free School Meals (FSM). 

 

With the new system you need to credit your child’s account 
in advance of ordering.  You then need to pick your child’s 
lunch options for each day. You can do this daily, weekly or in 
advance, the choice is yours.  However, meals will have to be 
chosen by 9am every day, if nothing is chosen the children 
will be given a standard jacket potato.   
 

Over the initial first few weeks of term, teachers will be able 
to select lunches for children during registration, but 
eventually this will be left to you. 

 

We no longer take dinner money payments  
in the office. Dinner Money should be paid in advance to 
credit your child’s account using this new online system.  

 

Any question or queries please feel free to contact the 
school office who will do their best to help. 

School Lunch Accounts 
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